
Clerk’s Notice 

 

Erroneous Emails from CM/ECF Training System 

 

Due to an upgrade to our CM/ECF environment, some test notices from our training system were 
erroneously emailed to external users.  If you received any of these test notices, you should have 
also received a follow up email directly from Evan_Streb@ohnb.uscourts.gov with the subject 
line: CM/ECF Error Notification, notifying you of the erroneous email(s). 

To help discern these test emails from legitimate ones, you can examine the hyperlinks in the 
emails.  If hyperlinks include “ecf-train.ohnb.uscourts.gov” or anything with the word “train,” then 
these emails are not valid and can be safely deleted. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused. 

     
Josiah C. Sell, Clerk of Court 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Ohio 
 

Date of Issuance: June 13, 2023 
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